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20 June 2001 John Mowlem & Company PLC
Aldersley House '
West Strand

Pendeford Business Park
Wobasten Road
Woelverhampton

Mr J Turner WV SHE
Reynolds & Litchfield Telephone 01902 397909
Unit Bl Facsimile 01902 397902

Cinderhill Industrial Estate
Weston Coyney Road
Longton

Stoke on Trent

ST3 5LB

Dear John
3-7 Parliament Row, Hanley

We would like to thank you for an excellent performance in the fabrication and erection of
the steel frame at the above site in a difficult town centre location.

Our Client team visited site last week and were extremely pleased with the steel frame,
particularly after the earlier delays to the drawing process when they changed the building
format “in mid stream”.

We acknowledge receipt of your letter of 12 June 2001 giving breakdowns of your final
account. Terry Challenor who is currently on holiday will respond to you on his return but
I believe he will require further breakdowns for the Westock Beams.

Thank you again for your performance.

Yours sincerely

i

Roger Dudley
Contracts Manager



